
FINAL DATE TO BE 

READ      

   

     
    May 

SONORA MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS 

THURSDAY, MAY 9, 2019                                                                                                                                                                                                     

   
Thurs. 5/9  The Sonora Music Department is proud to announce the final Band Concert of 

the year. It will take place in the gym tonight at 7:00 p.m. The concert will 

feature the Symphonic Band, Jazz Band, Drumline, and Colorguard.  Come 

check out these amazing performances for the last concert of the 2018/19 

school year. Tickets are only $5.  We'll see you there! 

Fri. 5/10  Hula Hawkins is tomorrow!  Tickets are on sale at the Activities window at 

break and lunch for $10.00 with ASB and $12.00 without through lunch on 

Friday.  If you intend to bring a guest, make sure you get a Guest Pass Request 

form and fill it out before you buy your guest’s ticket.  Forms are available in 

the Activities Office on the counter.  Guest tickets must be purchased by Friday 

at lunch; they will not be sold at the door.  Tickets for Sonora students will be 

sold at the door, but the price will be $15.00 for everyone.  Don’t miss out on 

the last dance of the year; buy your Hula tickets today! 
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